Princeton Charter School

100 Bunn Drive, Princeton NJ, 08540 | www.pcs.k12.nj.us Phone: 609 924 0575 |Fax: 609 924 0282

Dear Princeton Charter School parents,

It is hard to believe we are only two weeks out from the end of school. It already feels like ages have passed. It is for this reason that I am writing on behalf of the Board with some urgency to ask that family's take the time to fill out the annual parent survey. Princeton Charter School has always offered parents the opportunity to provide valuable feedback on the various programs and aspects of their children's experiences at school. The school takes the feedback from the survey into consideration and uses it to make important decisions about its programs, policies, and procedures.

Since there are many aspects of a student's experience of school, this is a somewhat long and comprehensive survey. We thank you for this in advance for taking the time to provide helpful feedback.

The survey will allow you to provide general information about the administration and governance of the school, as well as feedback specific to each child at Charter. In order to do so, you will be asked to identify the grade level for each of your children. The same questions will be repeated for each child at the school. You will be given the option to indicate that you have no more children to report on in the survey at which point you will be able to submit your survey responses.

Here is the link. We thank you for taking this survey. Please respond by Friday, July 11, 2025.

Also, be on the lookout in a few weeks for another communication from the school outlining changes and plans for next year, start of school requirements -paperwork, forms, athletic participation, PowerSchool updates, etc. Information will be provided in a timely fashion in order to allow you ample time to get ready for the first day in September.

			ijoy a great summer

Sincerely,

-Larry Patton